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Sherry J. Stein, Esq.
131 North Eagle Street
Geneva, Ohio 44041

In the Matter of
ADVANCED MEDICAL SYSTEMS, INC.

Docket No. 30-16055-S2

Dear Ms. Stein:

This letter responds to your October'8th letter inqu.tring
into the status of your client's appeal from a decision of the
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board, LBP-90-17, 31 NRC 540 (1990),
in the above-captJ.oned matter. The appeal is presently under
activa review. Although a specific date by which a decision on
the appeal will be reached cannot be fixed with absolute
certainty, it is anticipated that a decision will rendered by
January 1993.

Sibcerely,

/ (b, t( %
,

el JN hil4
Secretary of the Commission
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